
South Middleton Parent Teacher Organization

 
Dear Valued Community Members and Businesses, 

 

Over the last thirteen years, the South Middleton Parent Teacher Organization (SMPTO) has partnered 

with businesses like yours to raise funds for our annual Bubblethon. This fundraiser supports teachers and 

students in grades K through 5th at the W.G. Rice and Iron Forge Elementary Schools. During this event, 

students collect donations in advance and walk laps during recess to show their Bubbler spirit. This year 

we are continuing to build upon our fundraising success, and we need your support.  

The SMPTO is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization with the sole purpose of supporting the 

students, teachers and staff of the South Middleton Elementary Schools. During the 2024-2025 school 

year, the SMPTO provided: 

• Funding for a variety of educational strategies and tools to enhance student learning experiences. 

• Direct support for low-income students as well as yearbook subsidies for all students. 

• Community building opportunities including the Scholastic Book Fairs, Spring Fling, and 

holiday tree lighting. 

• Funding for the purchase of library books, Science activities, and technology in classrooms.   

• Educational field trips, assemblies and memorable events for the students.  

 

Please consider supporting us in the continuation and growth of our educational activities by supporting 

Bubblethon 2025.  A list of standard sponsorship levels and associated benefits are included with this 

letter.  Donations of goods, services or alternative contribution amounts are also needed and greatly 

appreciated.  All donations are tax deductible and should be returned by September 12, 2025. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  We value your continued support.  If you have any 

questions or would like more information, please email:  board@smpto.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Bridgette Wickard 

Bridgette Wickard        

SMPTO President  

mailto:board@smpto.com

